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StrataRossLAPEm Resource

From: Saxton, John
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 12:19 PM
To: Ben Schiffer
Subject: RE: Ross ISR Project PM to PM

Ben,  
 
December 8th would be fine. 
 
John 
 
From: Ben Schiffer [mailto:bschiffer@wwcengineering.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2011 11:24 AM 
To: Saxton, John 
Subject: Ross ISR Project PM to PM 
 
John-- 
I hope your Thanksgiving was enjoyable.  It seems like ages since we have talked and I wanted to check your 
schedule for next week (12/5).  We have conf. call w/ERB on Section 106 on 12/7 so perhaps we could aim for 
12/8? Let me know.  Take care. 
 
Ben 
--  

Benjamin J. Schiffer, PG 
WWC Engineering 
1849 Terra Ave. 
Sheridan, WY 82801 
Ph. (307) 672-0761 ext. 148 
fax (307) 674-4265 
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